PUBLIC HEARING
TOWNSHIP OF BUFFALO
OCTOBER 10", 2016
7:00 P.M.

AT BUFFALO TOWN HALL

A public hearing on proposed revisions to the Town of Buffalo General Zoning
Ordinance Chapter 16 will be held before the Buffalo Town Board on October 10, 2016
at 7pm. The hearing will be held in the Town Hall at W3225 Co Rd O, rural Montello,
Wisconsin. A draft of the ordinance is available for viewing on the Town website at
http://tn.buffalo.wi.gov/ or by visiting the Marquette County Zoning Office, Room 104
of the Courthouse in Montello, WI. Any interested party who is unable to attend the
hearing may send written comments to Laurie Beahm Buffalo Town Clerk, N1183 17®
Rd, Dalton, WI 53926 and they will be read at the hearing.
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